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Attached is the Institute’s comment letter regarding the California Franchise Tax Board’s
(“FTB”) revised draft of its proposed regulation on apportionment for mutual fund service
providers. [1]  The letter expresses appreciation regarding the FTB’s efforts to reflect
Institute comments in its revised draft and reiterates our concerns regarding the
regulation’s throwback rules.  The letter requests that the FTB eliminate the throwback
rules or, alternatively, provide clarifications that narrow the scope of these rules consistent
with the goals of market-based apportionment.

 

Lisa Robinson
Associate Counsel

Attachment

endnotes

 [1] See Institute Memorandum (20915) to Tax Members No. 11-07, dated March 2, 2007.

https://icinew-stage.ici.org/pdf/20948.pdf
http://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo20915
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